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SUBJECT: State Plan Amendment 

  Title XIX, Social Security Act 

  Transmittal #2022-0037 

 

Dear Mr. Scott: 

 

Please find attached an amendment for North Carolina’s State Plan under Title XIX of the Social 

Security Act for the Medical Assistance Program.  The affected page is Attachment 4.19-B, 

Section 5, Page 1b.  This State Plan change will modify the PMPM for medical home payments 

for the period 12/8/2022-6/30/2023. For primary care providers with assigned Tailored Care 

Management eligible beneficiaries, the payments will change from $2.50 for non-Aged, Blind 

and Disabled/$5.00 for Aged, Blind and Disabled beneficiaries to $20 regardless of Age, Blind 

and Disabled status. 

 

The proposed effective date is December 08, 2022 

     

Your approval of this state plan amendment is requested.  If you have any questions or concerns, 

please contact me or Cecilia Williams at (919) 270-2530. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dave Richard 

Deputy Secretary 
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